PUBLIC
HEARING
NOTICE

Decatur County Board of Commissioners

The Decatur County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing to discuss the adoption of a Timber Harvesting Ordinance in compliance with O.C.G.A. 12-6-24.
The Public Hearing will be held on May 23, 2023 at 7:00 pm at the Decatur County Board of Commissioners Meeting Room located at 203 West Broughton Street, Bainbridge, Georgia. A copy of the proposed ordinance can be obtained at the Decatur County Administrative Office located at 203 West Broughton Street, Bainbridge, GA or viewed on the website at www.decaturcountyga.gov.


**Note to Publisher – Please display in the legal section of the newspaper on May 10, 2023 and May 17, 2023.**

